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Upcoming Events Youth Activities 

Sunday, July 11, 2021 | The Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Farewell Reception 
for Fr. Stefan 
Sat July 17 5:30pm St. Mary 
Park 
Mark your calendar for a farewell recep-
tion in honor of Fr. Stefan as he leaves 
for his next assignment. More details to 
follow soon. 

July 14 - 16 7:00 pm Carmelite Monastery  
All are invited to participate in the Triduum 
celebration honoring Our Lady of Mount 
Carmel whose feast day is July 16th.  Events 
will include the Rosary, Benediction, and 
enrollments in and distribution of the Brown 
Scapular. Also includes talks by Fr. Lajoie, 
Fr. Matthew Book, and Fr. Matthew Hartley. 
The Carmelite Monastery is at 6138 S. Gal-
lup St. 

New Course on St. Joseph 
6 Weeks Beginning July 13th 
St. Joseph never said a word in the Bible, but there’s still 
much we can learn about our spiritual father. 
 

For the first time ever, the Denver Catholic Biblical 
School is offering a 6-week course, starting July 13, 
called “Lessons from St. Joseph: Husband, Father, Saint.” 
 

These are LIVE classes by Daniel Campbell, director of 
the Lay Division at St. John Vianney Theological Semi-
nary, a ministry supported by the Archbishop’s Catholic 
Appeal. Learn more at sjvlaydivision.org/registration. 

Register today for Totus Tuus 
Grades 1-6       July 26-30, 9:00am-2:30pm  
Grades 7-12     July 25-29, 7-9pm 
 

Totus Tuus inflames the hearts and minds of children and 
youth by inspiring a true longing for holiness and a deep 
desire for conversion. 

 

Through catechesis, 
prayer, and fun games, 
songs, and activities, 
Totus Tuus empowers 
youth to become Christian 
leaders who dedicate their 
lives totally to God in 
imitation of the motto of 
Pope St. John Paul II, 
"Totus Tuus Maria.”   

(Totally Yours Mary). 
 

Vacation Bible School 
We have something for Preschool & Kindergarten age 
children to join while older siblings are participating in Totus 
Tuus.  Vacation Bible school runs July 26-30 at St. Mary. 
 

Register today for both programs through the parish website, 
at the parish office, or by contacting Dcn. Rich, 720.283.4729, 
rhamilton@stmarylittleton.org. 

Altar and Rosary Gathering 
Sat July 17 following 8:15am Mass  

Altar & Rosary and all women of the Parish are 
invited to join us to meet, greet and get reac-
quainted at the St. Mary Park behind the church, 
if weather permits, or Marian Hall. Your kids 
and grandkids can play in the Bowl or the Gaga 
Pit (bring your own equipment). We will provide 
bottled water and donuts, or B.Y.O. snacks, if 
you wish.   We will be praying for one another 

and talking about the future of this very special women’s 
group. Questions? Call Debbie Kruse 303.929.6702 or Marcie 
Largent 720.428.8781 

...And More Summer Activities! 
• Emmaus Mass: each Monday at 8:15 am (through Aug. 

16) for incoming 9th-12th graders 

• Nazareth Mass: each Wednesday at 8:15 am (through 
Aug. 18) for incoming 5th-8th graders 

• Soccer with the Priests/Bonfire: each Tue. at 6:30 pm 
(through Aug. 17) for Middle & High School students 

• Family Fun-Day: Aug. 29 at 5:00pm at St. Mary Park 

Contact Ana Bohmann at abohmann@stmarylittleton.org 
for more information. 



 

 Families Serving Families 

In the Gospel today we see how Jesus sent 
his Apostles out two by two. From the 
beginning of the Society of St. Vincent 
de Paul, members visit in pairs “two by 
two” those neighbors in need in their 
homes.  It is there, in the family setting, 

that Vincentians listen, offer humble advice and render 
assistance. 
 

Have you considered answering the call to help serve our 
neighbors in need by joining the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul?  If you would like more information, contact the parish 
office and leave a message in the St. Vincent de Paul 
voicemail. 

Parish Pantry Distributes Fresh 
Garden Produce  
 Our Pantry Clients are blessed to 
receive produce freshly harvested 
from local urban farmers. Is your 
backyard garden producing more 
than you can use? Bring your fresh, 
surplus edibles to Ave Maria Hall 

before 9 AM on Monday morning and help make a difference 
in the life of a struggling family.  
 

As always, NON-PERISHABLE food may be placed in the 
wooden collection box near the drinking fountain in the 
church or stored in the shopping baskets located at the west 
end of Marian Hall. Donated funds should be marked “Parish 
Pantry”. Checks or envelopes may be dropped into the 
collection bins at Mass or delivered to the parish office. You 
may also direct funds to the Pantry through Faith Direct, the 
Parish e-giving program. Many thanks to all who support this 
vital ministry!  
 

For more information: Contact Program Coordinator: Debi  
                  303.513.1720|ParishPantry@stmarylittleton.org  
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St Mary is partnering with Catholic Charities to help under 
privileged children with their school supplies. July 10 to July 
18, you can take a bookmark from a poster board in the vesti-
bule with a child's name, age and school supplies needed.  
 
Place all the newly purchased supplies in a new backpack.  
Drop off donated backpacks in the designated box in the vesti-
bule from July 24 through Aug 1.   
 
For more information contact Kathy Kehrman, 303.356.2899, 
or Carolyn, 303.981.0287. 

Now Hiring: Dir. of Facilities 
St. Mary Catholic Parish and School is seeking a skilled and 
motivated professional to serve as Director of Facilities. The 
candidate must be an active, practicing Catholic in good 
standing with the Catholic church.  We hope to fill this 
position by the end of July 2021. 
 

This position provides leadership and direction for campus 
maintenance, facilities utilization, and capital needs related to 
capacity, as well as direction to the maintenance team relating 
to all level of repairs and maintenance for the parish.  
 

For more information, and to apply, visit 
www.stmarylittleton.org/contact-us/job-opportunities. 

2021-2022 School 
Registration 
Information   
St. Mary, Littleton’s Premier 
Catholic School, has a limited 
number of seats available.  Please 
call the school office to schedule an 

in-person tour.  Registration packets are available in the 
school office.  Please visit our website at 
www.littletoncatholicschool.com.  Tuition Assistance is 
available.   
 
St. Mary Catholic School is located at 6833 South Prince 
Street, Littleton, Colorado 80120.  If you have questions or for 
more information, please call 303.798.2375.   
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Worship and Reflection 

Gospel Meditation 
Maybe the work is best left to the professionals. That’s how many people view 

the preaching of the Gospel. That’s the stuff priests, religious, deacons, lay 

ministers, and other professional Church people do. It has little to do with me. 

Well, that’s not really true. The fact of the matter is that preaching the Gospel 

has everything to do with you, with all of us who are baptized members of the 

Body of Christ. Nobody gets off the hook from that job. The question is, how-

ever, how do we do it? Well, there’s a safe way, which many choose, to preach 

the Gospel — and the risky way.  The safe way pretty much keeps the Gospel 

in church and around like-minded people. I say my prayers, go to Mass, con-

tribute to the food pantry, tithe, and attend Bible Study. That pretty much co-

vers the bases, right? Wrong. 
 

The risky way is the more challenging way and for many, the “road less trav-

eled.” Imagine those first disciples going out and into people’s homes. They 

must have had some amazing conversations with folks about God’s kingdom, 

changing their hearts, forgiving sins, and looking at the world differently. They 

must have met people who were hurting, exiled from their communities, ne-

glected, lost, or living self-insulated lives in a society that served the rich and 

neglected the poor. While there were many who welcomed what they had to 

say and the conversations they had, there were others who no doubt rejected 

them and literally tossed them out on their ears! The Gospel, while being a 

message of joy and hope, is not always received well by those who are very 

comfortable keeping things as they are.  

The risky way involves example and conversation. We have to take the Gospel 

from church and carry it with us wherever we go. What kinds of conversations 

do we have with others? We interact with those closest to us, in our work, so-

cial circles, institutions, corporations, in politics, and beyond. Our conversa-

tions with others reveal a great deal about how we see things and what we con-

sider important. If we are really interested in seeing God’s vision for the world 

succeed, then we will talk about it. It will become a part of our everyday con-

versation and find its way into our interactions with others. How will we pre-

serve the dignity of human life and encourage others to have a relationship with 

God? We must be the example, live value centered, virtuous lives, stand against 

injustice, combating racism, and learn ways to resolve conflicts without vio-

lence.  
 

If we are going to succeed going forward, we have to find a way to bring our 

prayer centered lives into the marketplace. Our conversations have to change. 

Not everyone wants to hear what the Gospel has to say. That’s a risk God asks 

us to take. 

©LPi 

Welcome Deacon Mike  
As of July 1st, St. Mary is blessed to have an 
additional deacon to serve our community.  
Deacon Mike Seback was ordained a perma-
nent deacon on June 26th, 2021.   
 

Dcn. Mike was born in Portsmouth New 
Hampshire and was a military dependent, call-
ing many places home. He married his wife 
Carol in 2012 and they have 2 adult children 
each. 
 

Dcn. Mike has participated in various minis-
tries such as EMHC, lector and couples and 
mens small faith communities.  He enjoys ski-
ing, sailing, fishing and hiking.  
 

Be sure to introduce yourself and give him a 
warm welcome to our St. Mary parish family. 

Register now for 2021-2022  
Bethlehem programs  

for Grades K-3  
 
Bethlehem is a family faith-formation program 
that assists parents in preparing their children 
to live the Catholic faith. The program includes 
weekly grade-level children’s classes, parent 
faith-formation sessions, and family sessions.  
 

The Bethlehem program also prepares children 
to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation, 
Confirmation and Eucharist.   
 

Classes meet on Sundays, 11:00 am–12:15 pm 
beginning September 19. 
 

Register for Bethlehem Faith-Formation and 
Sacrament Preparation (Grades K-3) on the St. 
Mary Website or contact Dcn. Rich   
rhamilton@stmarylittleton.org |  720.283.4729. 

Sacred Relics of the Saints 
Treasures Of The Church 
Sun July 11 3:00pm Holy Name 
Church, Englewood 
Father Carlos Martins of the Companions of 
the Cross will bring an extraordinary Vatican 
collection of over 150 relics.  For more infor-
mation visit treasuresofthechurch.com/ 
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Mass Intentions for the Week 

Mass Times 
Saturday Anticipatory: 4:30pm  
Sunday: 7:30am ♦ 9:30am ♦ 11:30am ♦ 5:00pm  
Monday - Friday: 6:30am ♦ 8:15am Sat: 8:15am  
 

Adoration Chapel:  Perpetual Adoration   Daily Rosary before the 8:15am Mass 
Adoration and Benediction in the church on first Saturdays after 8:15am Mass   
 

Reconciliation Schedule 
Monday - Friday: 7:05am - 8:15am and  8:50am - 9:15am 
Saturday:  8:50am - 9:15am and 3:15pm - 4:30pm 
Sunday:  Half an hour before Mass and during Mass if necessary 
 

Anointing of the Sick/Emergencies/Funeral Arrangements 
Call the parish office at 303.798.8506 at any time.  

After hours messages can be left with the parish answering service. 
 

Baptism and Marriage 
Contact the Parish Office | 303.798.8506 or visit stmarylittleton.org. 

(Marriage preparation must be started 8-12 months prior to the wedding.) 
 

St. Mary Catholic School 
Principal Fr. Stefan Zarnay, DCJM 

Phone: 303.798.2375 Fax: 720.283.4756 
Office Hours: 7:30am - 3:30pm (M - F) 

 

Anna Martin Gift Shop Hours 
Monday - Tuesday: Closed 

Wednesday - Friday: 8:30am-10:00am 
Saturday: 8:30am to 10:00am & 3:00pm to 5:15pm  

Sunday: 8:30am to 1:30pm  
 

Pastoral Center Office Hours 
Monday-Friday 8:00am– 4:30pm  

Closed for lunch from 12:00pm-12:30pm.   
 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Accounting Assistant Constance Aguillard 720.283.4723 

Accounting Manager Ann Johnston 720.283.4739 

Anna Martin Gift Shop Vicky Honeywell 720.502.3324 

Assistant to the Pastor & Bulletin Editor      Kathy Reuter 720.283.4730 

Communication Coordinator Stephen Johnson 720.283.4722 

Director of Business Operations  Sarah Norton 720.283.4732 

Interim Dir. of Facilities and Maintenance  Vinny Boscia 720.732.6853 

Director of Family Life and Service Madeleine Paolucci 720.502.3326  

Director of Liturgy & Spiritual Life David Suddjian 720.283.4735 

Facilities  Scheduling Ana Bohmann 720.283.4748 

Faith Formation-Children’s Ministries Dcn. Rich Hamilton 720.283.4729 

Liturgy & Spiritual Life Coordinator Teresa Birdsall 720.283.4737  

Music Director  720.283.4725 

Nursery Coordinator                                      nursery@stmarylittleton.org 

Receptionist Janice Romero 303.798.8506 

Safe Environment Coordinator Linda Sherman 720.502.3320 

ADVISORY COUNCIL REPRESENTATIVES 
  

Finance Council    Parish Council 

Jim Feldhake, Chair   Enrico Contolini     Carl Kruse  
Brian Aratani    Rachel Guerrera     Geraldine Sock  
Matt Carpinelli    Jayd Henricks        Anna Worachek 
Dave Stelloh        

Contact Us 

 Prayer Intentions   
Pope’s July Prayer Intention: Social Friendship 
We pray that, in social, economic and political situations of 
conflict, we may be courageous and passionate architects of 
dialogue and friendship.  

Pray for our deceased loved ones: Tom Tedrow, Madonna 
Ivey, Jason Tamburello, Darlene Hamilton, Norman Huey  
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Sat  July 10 4:30 Leo Quintana Family lvg/dec 

Sun July 11 7:30 Tenie Miller † 

  9:30 Susan Hercher † 

  11:30 St Mary Parishioners lvg/dec 

   5:00 Herbert C. Dreiling † 

Mon July 12 6:30 Joan Charlebois † 

  8:15 Mike McCabe † 

Tue July 13 6:30 Loretta K. Stratton † 

  8:15 Stephen Holman lvg 

Wed July 14 6:30 Kristian Gutierrez † 

   8:15 Clare Holman lvg 

Thu July 15 6:30 Dorothy Roeber † 

    8:15 Zita Family lvg/dec 

Fri July 16 6:30 Vincent D'Costa lvg 

  8:15 Ida, Paul and Frank Albert † 

Sat July 17 8:15 Altar and Rosary Members lvg/dec 

  4:30 Wolfang Raue † 

Sun July 18 7:30 Philip Sock lvg 

  9:30 Wolfang Raue † 

  11:30 Kristan Haag † 

  5:00 St Mary Parishioners lvg/dec 

Summer Family Rosary 
Wednesday evenings 7:00pm at St. Mary Park 

Come join other families as 
we pray for the needs of our 
families, our parish, the na-
tion and the world. Led by 
families. Bring a dessert to 
share afterwards. For more 
information, contact Made-

leine at mpaolucci@stmarylittleton.org. 

Patriotic Rosary 
Sat July 17 7:30am Sanctuary 
Come pray for our country. A Patriotic rosary is held the third 
Saturday of each month at 7:30 am in the sanctuary.  
  

The patriotic rosary is a tribute to our veterans and all who 
have served our nation. It is a rosary that includes prayers for 
all aspects of our government and it gives insight on the deep 
faith of some of our founding fathers.   
  

You can contact Jerome Eggemeyer at 832.290.1818 or Tricia 
Holt at 303.794.7975 with questions. 


